
 
 

 
 

Important News about the 

NAALJ Annual Conference 

Hilton Washington DC Capitol Hill 

October 3-6, 2021 
 

August 13, 2021. The health and safety of NAALJ members and guests attending the Annual Conference in 
Washington, DC this October is of primary concern to the NAALJ Board of Governors.  As such, the Board has 
mandated the following: 
 
All attendees and/or guests attending the 2021 NAALJ Annual Conference in Washington, D.C. shall be required 
to present evidence that they are fully vaccinated (defined as two weeks after the second dose of the Pfizer-
BioNTech COVID-19 Vaccine or the Moderna COVID-19 Vaccine, or 2 weeks after the Johnson & Johnson 
single-shot COVID-19 Vaccine) to be allowed entrance to the NAALJ Conference.  
 
For those not vaccinated, attendees are required to obtain and provide proof of a negative COVID test within 48 
hours prior to arrival at the Conference.  Attendees and/or guests who fail to provide such evidence may not 
attend the conference in person and shall be refunded their conference fee. 
 
Registrants may provide proof at registration when they arrive at the conference or may email proof in 
advance to NAALJ Executive Director Tina Schott at naalj@naalj.org. 

 
Please visit the following link for the most up to date information regarding Covid-19 Health Guidance in 
Washington, DC.  https://coronavirus.dc.gov/healthguidance 
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